
Dear Ms Munk, 

 

I’ve had trouble trying to get my letter through due to IT issues with the Government’s system so I’m 

sending it to you hoping you can get it to the right department 

 

I have two properties in Tallong and I’m a primary producer running Angus cattle. 

 

Like most locals I’m totally against the Waste to Energy proposal (Woodland ARC: SSD- 21184278) by 

Veolia for a multitude of reasons as outline in my attached letter, which I have also sent to NSW 

Government – Major Projects but as I said previously I’m not sure it went through. 

 

I am also very concerned that toxins and ash emitted by this inefficient project 24 hours a day 7 days 

a week will have a major impact on residents, livestock, agriculture, wildlife and will end up in our 

rivers and drinking water and MUST be rejected. A similar proposal, Jerrara Power was recently 

rejected by the Goulburn Council as have many similar proposals in the outer suburbs of Sydney so 

why should this proposal be the exception as Veolia has a bad track record in meeting agreed to 

standards. 

 

Canberra which wouldn’t allow this proposal in the ACT but is only 50 kilometres from Veolia’s 

proposed site will also receive toxin and ash from the incinerator when the wind is blowing in the 

right direction thus subjecting ACT residence to the same pollution that wide areas in western NSW 

will receive. 

 

We believe that the NSW Government should link in with the ACT Government in a combined show 

of strength to stop this ridiculous, inefficient proposal proceeding. 

 

Thank you for your support as we need to go green and this is a very black proposal. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

A R Cameron 

0411380842 

 


